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Subject: Revision of Eligibility for admission to PGDPRA under ODL mode 

 

This is to bring to notice of all that from the academic year 2012-13 the 

following revised criteria of eligibility will be effective for admission to PG 

Diploma in Drug Regulatory Affairs (PGDPRA) programme under ODL 

mode. 

 

Existing eligibility 

 

 A candidate seeking admission to the above programme (PGDPRA) must 

 have passed Bachelor Degree programme in Pharmacy or Medicine. A 

 candidate having Bachelor Degree in any other discipline with two years 

 of experience in Pharma Industry will also be eligible. 

 

Revised eligibility 

 

 A candidate seeking admission to the above programme (PGDPRA) must 

 have passed Bachelor Degree programme in Pharmacy or Medicine. A 

 candidate having Bachelor Degree in any other discipline with one year 

 of experience in Pharma Industry, Clinical Research, Regulatory Affairs 

 and IPR will also be eligible. 

 

This issues with the approval of Competent Authority. 

 

This is for information of all prospective students and Centre Coordinators. 
 

 

S. Raisuddin 

Director 

 

 

 


